
                         Nov. 1,2018 

    "BASKETBALL" 

 

 

Hey Brothers, it's Thanksgiving, Christmas, New 

Year's and "Basketball" season. 
 

I know that this is the most expensive time of the year, but 

it doesn't cost you anything but your time and energy for 

the young adults and the younger kids. Besides if you get 

involved you will actually enjoy yourselves. 

 

By now your Councils should have their basketball package 

from Supreme. If not I suggest you order it as soon as you 

read this short article, which is a friendly reminder. All the 

information that is needed to explain the Basketball 

program is now on the K of C Web Site! The actual 

basketball package comes from Supreme. 

 

I really hope that all Councils will participate. It is a chance 

to show young people that we as Knight's of Columbus do 

care about them. And besides you just may be working 

with a future Knight of Columbus. If you volunteer to help 

you just might enjoy your self. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me on my cell 

phone at 559-970-0183, and if unable to contact me then 

you can send me an e-mail at  dreitz3997@gmail.com. 

 

  Don Reitz : 

  K of C State Basketball Chairman.  


